
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0058

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 17/02/2022

Development:

Location :

The installation of a 1.62m high, 0.87 m wide, 0.5m deep above ground natural gas pressure reduction cabinet 

and an accompanying 3.25m vent stack with all ancillary services and associated site works.

Glenview Lawns, Tallaght, Dublin 24



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

24/03/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

-   All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




